
 
 

  presents 
 

The Anti-Bullying Week 
Graffiti Wall 

 
We are creating a magnetic wall in the new Connexions Centre at the OPEN 
Youth Venue in Norwich for Anti-Bullying Week. The aim is to hold a record of all 
the week’s activities happening in Norfolk’s schools, colleges and other 
organisations working with young people. 
 
We hope to attract press coverage at the end of the week. 
 
So WE NEED YOU! to help us by emailing any materials or quotes from activities 
you may be co-ordinating. We’re looking for: 
 

• Quotes from young people about bullying/anti-bullying 
• One-page summaries of activities that have taken place during Anti-

Bullying Week 
• Artwork projects that have taken place during the week 
• Photos of activities 
• People to drop into the Centre to give us their quotes in person and put 

them up on the wall themselves 
 
Getting stuff to us is easy: just email it (including digital photos or scans) to 
bullying@connexions-norfolk.co.uk 
 
If you’d like to find out more, including to arrange a visit to the Norwich Centre, 
please contact Matthew Cunningham on 01603 227079. 
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